
 

Bear Blast 
November 2 - 6, 2020  

Our Mission - St. Anthony Catholic School is committed to educating the whole child, by providing a 

learning environment that promotes academic excellence, spiritual growth, and moral development - 

building a solid foundation for today's youth to succeed in tomorrow's world.                                                                                                    

 

 

  

 
 

October 14 – November 6 – Food Drive 
 

November 5 – 2:00 Dismissal; Faculty Meeting 

 

November 9 – Middle School Quiz Bowl State 
Competition 

 

November 10 – Veteran’s Day Program 
 

November 11 – House Meeting; wear your House 
T-shirt 
 

November 20 – Noon Dismissal; students & staff 
 

November 23 - 27 – Thanksgiving Break 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Dear St. Anthony Families, 
 

I hope everyone had a safe and happy Halloween. 
Thank you to the room moms for their wonderful work 
on the class Halloween Party in a Box! The students at 
St. Anthony had an incredibly fun afternoon with tasty 
treats, fun games, and great crafts! Thank you for 
sharing your time and your talents! 
 

It was wonderful to see all the parents during the 
Parent/Teacher conferences. Communication between 
the students’ parents and their teachers plays an 
integral part in the success of the student. We are much 
better when we are together! 
 

In the month of November, we gather and give thanks 
for the many blessings God has given us. We thank God 
for our families, our friends, and our faith! When I walk 
through the building and peek into classrooms, join the 
4th grade STREAM class in the parking lot, listen to 
prayers from the heart from our 8th grade, pray at Mass 
with our school community, watch 5K exercise every 
morning in the front of school, see all the food for the 
food drive, the money collected for the Baby Bottles, and 
see the number of families who participated in the 
Rosary challenge, I am humbled. Join me in the month 
of November to continue to Live in Grace and Walk in 
Love. 
 

Blessings, 
Mrs. Galemmo 
 
 
 

Message from  
the Principal 

 
 

Thursday is a 2:00 Dismissal. If this presents a 
challenge for your schedule, After Care will be provided 
free of charge until 3:30. After 3:30, normal fees will 
apply. 

 

 
Please take a few minutes to complete the survey 
regarding our school. Your response is confidential 
and very much appreciated.  Please have the survey 
completed by Friday, November 6.  Thank you!  If you  
have any questions, feel free to call the school office at 
843-662-1910. Please use the following link to access 
the survey. Parent Survey 

 
 

Please LIKE our St. Anthony School Facebook page 
and WATCH our Facebook stories for updates and 
cute pictures of our students. 
  

Please INVITE your friends and family to like our 
school page to encourage involvement and support for 
St. Anthony School. 
  

Please SHARE school posts to help us promote St. 
Anthony School in the community. 

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/146706/28777


November 2 - 6, 2020 Bear Blast Page 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Starting this week, you’ll have the option to get physical gift 
cards from 250+ top-selling brands delivered right to your 
door with the new ship to home feature—coming 
exclusively to our mobile app, RaiseRight™. Get your gift 
cards from the comfort of home. No more order schedules. 
No more pickup. See link for more details. (Cards 
Delivered) 
 

Please use this link to access the new order form. (SCRIP 
Order Form) If you have any questions about the St. 
Anthony Scrip program, please contact Teri Kooper 
at  tkooper@bellsouth.net 

 
Box Tops for Education pays 10 cents for every box 

top that we submit. We will do the work for you. If you 

submit your receipts to the school office within 14 days 

of purchase, we will scan and submit them for any 

possible credits. Remember, receipts must be 

submitted within 14 days of purchase. Thank you! 

Rosary Challenge 
 

We have concluded the Rosary Challenge. We 
almost completed two rosaries! Thanks to all 
the families and classes who prayed the rosary 
for Respect for Human Life. The final totals by 
House: St. John Bosco – 16; St. Jude – 14; St. 
Paul – 10; and the top House, St. Crispin – 21. 

House Competition Food Drive 
Continues through November 16 

House members are working hard to 
make sure their House gets the most 
points. House points to date: St. Crispin 
– 311 St. John Bosco – 1323; St. Jude – 
275; and St. Paul – 390.  

 
 

 
 

The Middle School Quiz Bowl Team is going to State on 
November 9! Please keep them in your prayers for safe 
travels, perseverance, teamwork, and quick minds! Go 
Bears! 

 

Construction Around Our Campus 
There will be some construction work beginning in 
the next few weeks to improve and repair needed 
areas of deferred maintenance on our campus. The 
playground drainage and roof repairs are the first 
projects to begin. The money for these projects came 
from the Capital Campaign and individual donations 
from parishioners and school families. Some other 
projects happening are updating the kitchen and 
bathrooms in the Family Center, infrastructure 
updates to the internet system for the Church and the 
School and of course, Have You Seen the New Gym! 
We are so very blessed. 

 

 
 

Students are asked to bring in pictures of Veterans 
they know, deceased or living, to be used during our 
Veteran's Day Program on November 10. Pictures 
should be turned in to Homebase teachers by Friday, 
November 6. Please make sure there is a name on the 
picture so that it can be returned. 

Please extend this invitation to family and friends. We 
would love for them to join us. We will be outside and 
COVID safety protocols will be in place. 
 

November 10 
In front of St. Anthony Church 

Donuts and Coffee at 8:30 
Program by St. Anthony School at 9:00 

Veterans and their spouses are invited. Please call the church 
office at 843-662-5674 by November 6 to make a reservation.  

We had some stiff competition 
among the Houses and Lighthouse 
Ministries’ Working Mothers 
Program is the real winner. Thank 
you to all those who contributed so 
generously. The final totals by 
House: St. Crispin - $269; St. John 
Bosco - $85; St. Paul - $251; and the 
top House, St. Jude - $301. 

https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/About/WhatsNew/2020/October/30144/ship-to-home?returnTag=SWS%20News
https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/About/WhatsNew/2020/October/30144/ship-to-home?returnTag=SWS%20News
http://www.saintanthonycatholic.com/editoruploads/files/Scrip_Order_Form_-_updated_9-24-2020.pdf
http://www.saintanthonycatholic.com/editoruploads/files/Scrip_Order_Form_-_updated_9-24-2020.pdf
mailto:tkooper@bellsouth.net

